
From: Derenda Keating [mailto:derenda.keating.hg59@statefarm.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 1:04 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Publis comment 
 
As a professional in the insurance and financial services industry I wish to go on 
record opposing FINRA's consideration of wedging itself into regulation of non 
securities products by expanding suitability requirements into said non securities 
products. I am appalled at this current federal government power grab.  
 
In my more than 30 years in this business I have never witnessed such behaiors 
by our former capitalistic government. We need LESS regulation. Not more.  
Derenda Keating, CLU, ChFC, LUTCF 
-------------------------- 
Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld 
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